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Mr. Alnn B, George 
Ryan, Smith, & carbine 
Mead Building 
Rutland, Vermont 05701 

Doar Alan: 

November 19, 1970 

In regard to your letter of November 17 to Bill Cowles, this 
is to acknowledge, tts the St.ate Environmental BOard voted on 
November 12, thut if nn t;.l.pplication for a. permit to construct a 
46 I<.V. transmission lino from Rawsonville to Stratton by th<! Cen• 
tral Vermont Public Se,:vice cor_poration WD.s indeed made, it should 
be filod with the District #8 Environmental conmdsaion, which 
oom,PJ;'ises Bennington County. 

I havo also informe,l the chairman of that District commission 
and the clmirrnan of the Windham District Commission of this decision. 

If I cai.1 be of any further assistance, please feel freo to 
contact me. 
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Sirtcerely, 

ROBERT s. Bl\.BCOCK, JR. 
Executive Officer 
Environmental Beard 
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